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I am deeply concerned about Rob Pyne’s Abortion Law Bill.

The proposal to allow abortion right up to the moment of birth is barbaric and abhorrent. Our laws should
 protect the lives of the most helpless and vulnerable human beings.

The enactment of such a law would authorise savagery towards helpless infants and vastly increase the toll of
 psychological and physical harm to women.

Doctors and other medical workers would be subjected to intolerable moral conflict when pressured to take life
 against their consciences.

The portrayal of this law as a “reform” is a travesty of truth and justice.

Stuart Parry
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